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Membership in the IATA ID Cards program for Supporting NDC entities is assessed on the basis of set 

criteria, which are interpreted solely in accordance with information provided by the provider applying for 

the ID Cards program. IATA does not validate the compliance of the architecture of the Applicant’s 

messages with the NDC schemas. IATA does not validate the content of the Applicant’s messages, or of 

the quality or other aspects of the Applicant’s activities or products, stand-alone or in comparison with those 

of other entities, nor does it validate, certify or endorse any commercial products that may be derived from 

the usage of NDC messages. Furthermore, by maintaining a list of ID Cards of Supporting NDC entities, 

IATA does not take any position with respect to the relative quality or other aspects of the activities or 

products of other entities that are not listed under the Supporting NDC Label. 

 


